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MEET YOUR NEIGHBOR  Q & A
MARK & EMILY JACOBS

Q: How long have you lived in Twin Creeks?
A: Four years; we love it!  It’s been a dream of
ours since moving to the valley in 2008.
Q: What’s your favorite thing about living in
the neighborhood? 
A: The friendly people and being able to walk
to all the great spaces. 

Know someone who should be featured in the next Q&A? Let us know! 

A word from GOMA Board
President, Matt Epstein:

I’m hopeful there’s optimism
that the Covid virus issues are
diminishing and we may be
able to  settle into the “new”
normal in our lives. Many of us
had to make adjustments  we
never had expected. 

I want to recognize Emily
Jacobs, a local GOMA resident
who has graciously agreed to
produce the quarterly
newsletter. I know she will
bring a new and fresh approach
to sharing information while
fostering a sense of
community.
 
Spring is such an uplifting time
for me to focus on the positive
things one can be grateful for. I
invite you to enjoy all that
spring has to offer and get  out
and enjoy the flowers blooming
around our lovely
neighborhood.  



Join us for our next

board meeting on April
19th 

6-7pm at Griffin Oaks
Park (behind Blue Moon
Dr) Please bring a chair.






A few months ago there was a ballot
sent out with a proposal to combine
existing neighborhood HOA’s. The
proposal did not meet the percentage
needed to pass. As of this time all
associations will remain
independently run. 
Inspection of GOMA’s street strip
sprinkler zones is underway
preparing the system (over 2500
sprinklers) to be turned on in the next
4-5 weeks. 

THINGS TO KNOW 

Please roll in your cans on
day of garbage pickup and
store them in your garage or
behind fenced areas
Pickup after your dog
Any major modifications to
the exterior of your home
needs to be approved by the
board via email. It’s easy! 

PLEASE HELP TO KEEP
OUR NEIGHBORHOOD
BEAUTIFUL 

Updates & Reminders 

FOR MORE VISIT: www.griffinoaks.org


